
Contact us 
Find much more about what we 
do and follow us on social media 
by visiting: 

Who we are
Enquire is the Scottish advice service 
for additional support for learning. 
We help children, young people, 
parents, carers and professionals 
understand children’s rights to 
support in school and early years 
settings, and work together to get 
the right support in place.

We do this by: 

•	 Providing easy to understand 
advice and information about 
additional support for learning 
legislation and guidance

•	 Sharing practical tips to help 
families and schools work together 

•	 Helping families find local 
education and support services.

Keep in touch
Sign up to our newsletter for news, 
policy updates, and info about our 
latest resources and events.  

www.enquire.org.uk/newsletter

Enquire is managed by  
Children in Scotland and funded 
by the Scottish Government.

www.enquire.org.uk



Advice and information 
about additional 
support for learning  
in Scotland

www.enquire.org.uk

Our helpline
Our helpline advisers can listen to you, 
explain how Scottish education law 
and guidance applies in your situation, 
and provide advice about the next 
steps you can take.

Call 0345 123 2303, or use webchat or 
email via our website.

Events
We host regular free online events 
where you can learn more about the 
education rights of children and young 
people with additional support needs.

www.enquire.org.uk/events

On our website
•	 Practical information and advice 

for parents and carers

•	 Resources for professionals

•	 Information about our upcoming 
events, and videos of our past 
webinars

•	 A searchable database of other 
useful organisations and websites. 

Our accessibility tools allow you to 
access all our information in different 
ways, including translations into over 
100 languages, text-to-speech, and 
with a range of reading tools.

www.enquire.org.uk

Reach.scot
On our website for children and 
young people: 

•	 Find out about the different ways 
to get support with their learning

•	 Learn about their rights to be 
included, listened to and involved in 
decisions about their education

•	 Hear from other children and young 
people with additional support 
needs about the things that are 
important to them, and what’s 
helped them at school.


